
 

 

With the consent of the respected chair of LMC, the Curricular feedback received from 

various stakeholders of the previous year was presented and discussed in the LMC meeting of 

16/09/2022. 

Apart from the above, action taken and / or proposed for the coming academic year was 

deliberated and noted as follows:  

Suggestion / Feedback Action Proposed 

Little more workshops  

 

The college periodically incorporates workshops offering 

varied clinical and practical based skills to the students. If 

found feasible, more workshops on relevant topics will be 

proposed for the upcoming academic years 

More support to student 

during clinical postings 

The college adheres to the policy of supervised clinical 

practice and students are given timely feedback by the 

faculty posting in charges about their clinical abilities 

during daily postings.  

AHA certified BLS, ALS 

should be mandatory and 

included in the curriculum 

While the college conducts BLS workshop for the students, 

it will be notified to the MUHS 

Recent advances must be 

brainstormed from final year 

itself 

Will be notified to the MUHS 

Shifting attitude towards a 

learning based rather than just 

exam-oriented curriculum 

Will be notified to the MUHS 

 

 

 

 

 

 


